
 

 
 
 
 
 
To:      ​BCPS Board Members 
 
From:  Jesse Bacon, Superintendent 
  
Date:​ April 9, 2025 
 
Re:​ McCarthy Strategic Solutions Agreement 
 
 
A proposal and contract with McCarthy Strategic Solutions (MSS) have been submitted for your 
review and approval. MSS will work on behalf of Bullitt County Public Schools and its leadership 
team to implement a strategic action plan. The plan's objective is to provide government 
relations services and secure funding for the development of a new Area Technology Center 
(ATC) in Bullitt County. 
 
The proposed contract runs through April 30th, 2026, and has been reviewed by our attorneys 
at Densmore. 

 
 


